August 13, 2003

Ike Nwankwo

Growth Management Planner

Department of Community, Trade and Economic Development
P.O. Box 48300

Olympia, WA 98504-8300

Dear Mr. Nwankwo:

Pursuant to WAC 365-195-820, this is notice of the King County Executive’s intent to
transmit, for Metropolitan King County Council adoption, the enclosed amendments to the
King County development regulations relating to new uses for parks and the King County
Fairgrounds facility.

Attached for your review are two proposed ordinances relating to a number of new land uses
for parks and the King County fairgrounds. The new uses for parks ordinance revises the land
use code to allow for new uses in the parks that will create an opportunity for the division to
support the parks programs and provide additional amenities in the parks to serve park users.
The fairgrounds ordinance proposes to amends the code to make the King County Fairgrounds
facility a permitted use in the RA-10 zone if it is developed in accordance with the approved
King County Site Development Plan.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (206) 296-7095, or by e-mail at
cynthia. moffitt@metrokc.gov. Comments may be mailed to me at:

Department of Development and Environmental Services
900 Oakesdale Avenue SW
Renton, WA 98055-1219
Sincerely,
Cynthia Moffitt
Program/Project Manager

Enclosures
cc: List of State Agencies



